
7627 Old Reciiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

April 25, 1981 

Mr. James W. Nichols 
4810 Washington St. 
Wilmington, DE 19809 

Dear Mr. Nichols: 

Harold has asked that I send you a note about his plans 
for attending the golden anniversary reunion of your high school 
class. 

Unfortunately, he will be unable to attend. He was again 
admitted to the hospital on Monday night last where he underwent 
further surgery which will drastically curtail his activities for 
quite some time to come. I do not anticipate his release from 
hospital another week at the minimum and he will be unable to 
make such a trip that soon after his return home. 

He has been looking forward to seeing some of his old 
classmates after all these years and is unhappy about having to 
cancel. He does appreciate your offer of transportation to and 
from the affair and very much regrets he can't take advantage of 
it. 

We both hope the celebration is a success, and he will be 
there in spirit even though not in the flesh! 

Sincerely, 

to 

Lillian Weisberg 

 

 


